ALUMNI ASSOCIATION of the UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

PUBLISHER OF THE GRADUATE MAGAZINE

HEADQUARTERS—ROOM 226 FRANK STRONG HALL
LAWRENCE, KANSAS

February 13, 1945

To Members of the War Memorial Committee:

At the request of Justice Hugo Wedell, chairman of this committee, we are calling a meeting for 3:30 p.m., Saturday February 24.

We consider this a most important meeting and hope you will be able to make arrangements to be present. Chancellor Malott has set aside all other engagements in order to be present. We shall have results of surveys among the great Universities of the country to give you a report as to what others are doing and will make of this meeting an occasion for formulating plans and policies in regard to the war memorial for our own University.

Following the meeting there will be a dinner in the Memorial Union to which members of the committee, their wives or husbands are invited. After that comes the Kansas-Missouri basketball game, tickets for which will be provided for all who do not already have them.

Please advise whether you can be present.

Cordially,

Fred Elloworth

Secretary

FE:fr Enc.

DIRECTORS

RICHARD B. STEVENS, l'25, 1123 Louisiana St., Lawrence